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Exar Corporation                  
48720 Kato Road, Fremont, CA 94538 Corporate: 510-668-7000    

                                                           
  

 
 

 
Subject:  Product Discontinuation Notification 
 
 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
This is notification that the part number listed below will be discontinued by Exar Corporation, 
effective immediately:  
 

Ordering Part Number 
Suggested Part 
Replacement 

Functional equivalent Pin Compatible 

AD8052LVISO8X XR8052ISO8X X  X  

 
No further purchase orders will be accepted for this device.  For future requirements of the 
discontinued item, please refer to the suggested replacement part number. 
  

Last order date: N/A 

Last ship date: N/A 

 

 
If you should have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Lisa Bedard via email at 
Lisa.Bedard@Exar.com or customersupport@exar.com. 
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